
DALHOUSIE UNIVERSITY HUMANITIES HEALS 
PROGRAM IS PLEASED TO ANNOUNCE: 

THE HEALTH PROFESSIONS CHOIR 
IS BACK!!

The Health Professions Choir is 
part of  the Music in Medicine 
Program in the Humanities 
HEALs program at Dalhousie 
University. It is open to all 
students, faculty, staff  and 
community. Membership is free! 

Are you free on Wednesday 
evenings? 
Do you like to sing? 

Come on out and join us: 

Where: Theatre B in the Tupper 
Link. 

When: Starting Wednesday, 
March 26th, 2025 at 6:30PM 

Bring your voice and come 
ready to have fun! 

We are delighted to welcome our new director, Sue Kember. 
Sue is the Director of  the ScotianAires and holds an Honours 
BA in Music and Drama from the University of  Guelph. She 
moved to NS in 1993 and began teaching piano and voice in 
her home studio. She joined the ScotianAires in 1994, became 
Assistant Director in 2005 and in 2006 took over as Director. 
Sue is a certified Singing Category Judge with Harmony 
Incorporated. She is excited about this new challenge!


